
To All Customers
 Rep NoB21059

 January 12, 2022

  Fuji Electric FA Components

  & Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We will be changing some products as described below.

Please review the following information and take action as appropriate.

Please also inform all related sections of your company of these changes.

Product name Command switch

Series name DR22 Series pilot lights

Types

Changed parts Packing

Details of the change

Reason for change

Date of change Changed products scheduled to be produced from April 2022

Attachment None

Notes concerning the changes This change does not have any effect on product performance.

To improve procurability of parts, and to improve producibility (standardization of specifications among similar
models).

 Notification regarding Change in Internal Packing Shape
of DR22 Series Pilot lights (Square Head Types)

DR22F3M, F4M, F5M, E3M, E3N
Including special-purpose types

   The shape of the internal packing will be changed.

Current product (V packing) Changed product (O ring)
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